
 

 

 

 

 

 

 Beloit Rifle Club Monthly Meeting  
December 6, 2017 at 7:00 PM  

Meeting at clubhouse 

 

 

Call to order by The President - Everett Bennett 

 

 

Roll Call - (Board Members)   P 34  A 12  E 3 

 

Treasurers Report - Julie Wagoner Motion (Charlie Brown) & Second (Charles 

Mongan) Approved  

 

Secretary’s Report (Nov)- Rob Lowery Motion (Kyle Schliem) & Second  

      (Lee Thompson) Approved 

      Post on web page after approved 

 

Archery - Ed Lang    NO REPORT target was donated 

Bench Rest (Rim Fire) - Dennis Munn NO REPORT 

Bench Rest (Center Fire) - Paul Schuler NO REPORT 

Black Powder - Harley Whitt   No shoot for November. Shoot on December 

16th and 17th “Frost on the Lodge” Shoot. Charlie Brown will need some help. 

Black Powder Cartridge - Don Rotzoll No shoot this past month. Small bore shoot 

on December 10th.  

Chief Range Officer - Lee Thompson Thank you to all the volunteers for the sight 

in days. People are using pop cans, gourdes and other unauthorized targets on the 

defensive range. This needs to stop immediately. Also, steel shotgun loads are being 

used there as well. These are not allowed. If anyone sees this activity, they need to 

report this.  

Civilian Marksmanship - Pete Taylor  Took in monies for Wednesday night air rifle.  

Conservation - Jim Shickles   NO REPORT 

Cowboy Action - Mike Kobelt  NO REPORT 

Defense Range - Keith Nondorf  Shed is being build. Tables are pulled back, 

 there is now one firing line. Red stakes have been put out to indicate steel targets 

 cannot be any closer than that to the firing line. 

Grounds Keeper - Roger Hager  General cleanup is ongoing. Have had great 

help. Trap range has been dug up for new trap range set up. “Shortcut Road” was 

made between main range and back range by the gate. This is still a work in 

progress.   

High Power Rifle - Dave Fatino  NO REPORT 

Historian - Al Wendorf   Pictures…. Please save your pictures and put 

names and dates on the back. Please don’t throw them away.  

Hunter Ed/Firearms Safety - Jeff Stevens NO REPORT 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Membership - Jon Nortemann  New Membership applications up to 51 at 

this time. A reminder the new member applications must be post marked by 

December 31st. Directors and Assistants please make sure your Name, Phone 

Number and Email is correct on the cards. Please update Jon with any new changes 

to them. 

Multi gun - Kyle Schliem   NO REPORT Got some new steel targets for 

the plinking range. Also got two new targets for the 500 M range. Also, some steel 

targets for the Defense Range. 

NRA Instruction / Youth - Tom Helbig NO REPORT 

Pistol - Rick Hartman    Winter league started. A couple new shooters 

joined up. Into the Postal phase through February on the 1st and 3rd Thursdays of 

the month. Tuesday, Thursday, Saturday and Sundays are practice days. 

Publicity - Charles Beeler   NO REPORT  

Range Construction - Wally Marshall Annual walk through by the Fire Department, 

all was OK. Inspected Electrical Panel were clear and Fire Extinguisher were 

currently serviced. Also, we will be getting the same price for the cement blocks 

for range walls at small sum per block (2’x2’x6’). 

Rules - Larry Abbott    NO REPORT but continue to meet.  

Silhouette - Steve Schmalz   Indoor season starts Monday Jan 1st (every 

Monday night) at 5pm to 6pm give or take a few minutes, through April 30th. The 

Frosty Iron Match is Saturday January 20th. The rest of the 2018 schedule is still in 

the works.  

Tech Director - Brad Mueller   Website is up and running.   

Trap - Jeff Goode    Shooting is done. Range is being prepped for 

 next spring. 

Wednesday Morning - Chuck Sauber  Shooting indoors. February will be 

something new. Air guns will be used.  

 

 

Old Business 
 

Removed lead from indoor pistol range in October and a plan to remove lead from outdoor 

pistol range next spring. 

Annual sight in days update. 

Gun Raffle results. 

 

 

New Business 
 

Directors dinner at Boundaries restaurant Monday Dec. 11 at 7:00 pm. 

Joe Peake posted the signup sheet in the club house for the annual elections on January 3rd, 

2018 at Boundaries’ restaurant. If you are interested in position as a director of our club, 

please sign up or notify Joe. 

Directors Only – Pick up your copy of the 2017 BRC By-Laws after this meeting. 

1400-1500 22lr rounds were Donated by Wayne Mitchell to Chuck Sauber 



 

 

 

 

 

 

Yearly Director’s budgets due. 

 

Motion to adjourn (Paul Schuler) Second (Dennis Munn) 

 

 

 

BRC TEN YEAR PLAN 
 

2017 - Bullet eye brow catcher on outdoor pistol range back stop 

            Lime rock on drive to 500 meter range and Front Range 

            Safety wall between Self-defense range and Cowboy range 

 

Future - New Clubhouse and indoor range   

             Multi-gun permanent range     

 

Rob Lowery  BRC Secretary 


